TAR

Bristol Harbor Master
TO: Steven Contente
Town Administrator

FROM: Gregg Marsili
Bristol Harbor Master

CC: Town Council
DATE: October 27,2023
SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2023-02-061, 125 THAMES ST, BRISTOL RI

I do not have any objections for this project.

My recommendation is for the mixed use redevelopment of 125 Thames St is to be built
as designed by the engineer.
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